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Notice of Public Meeting

The Sahtu Land Use Planning Board will hold a
Public Meeting in Tulita for:

Amending the Sahtu Land Use Plan following the creation of
Naats’ihch’oh National Park Reserve

There will be an Open House on
Wednesday, June 15, 2016, 7:00 PM at the Arena.

Maps will be on display and staff available to answer questions.

The Public Meeting will take place on
Thursday, June 16, 2016, 10:00 AM at the Arena.

Draft Agenda:
I Welcome and Introductions (SLUPB Chair)
Il. Overview of the Sahtu Land Use Plan (SLUPB staff)
lll.  Review of the Ndats’ihch’'oh Amendment Process (SLUPB staff)
IV. Presentation of SLUPB Proposed Zoning (SLUPB staff)
V. Presentation of GNWT Proposed Zoning (GNWT staff)
VI.  Facilitated Discussion (led by SLUPB staff)
VII. Closing remarks (SLUPB Chair)

Related SLUP amendment process documents are posted on the SLUPB website’s registry:
www.sahtulanduseplan.org/am2015-01

Any questions should be directed to Scott Paszkiewicz, the Board’s Executive Director,
at exec_director@sahtulanduseplan.org, or 867-598-2055.



